The Hamden Woman’s Club  resumed their monthly meetings on September 6 with  plans for a successful fundraiser to be held Saturday, November 11, 2017.  This event will be an afternoon tea and luncheon at Cascades Fine Catering, Sherman Avenue in Hamden.  The fundraiser will honor female soldiers who have served our country over the decades.  Often called our forgotten heroes, these women face many obstacles in returning to their pre-service lives.  The organization, Female Soldiers: Forgotten Heroes finds solace for these women by providing emotional support as well as career counseling, housing and help in reuniting them with their families that have been also been effected by what their service has done.  A fantastic Spotlight Raffle will be held for this, featuring an overnight stay in several luxurious hotels in New York City, afternoon tea at a 5-star hotel,  Schubert Tickets for (4) and dinner at Union League, to name just a few. Tickets are available for $10 by calling Linda Melillo at 203-996-7495.  Anyone wishing to attend the event on November 11th, please call Marge Giunti at 203-281-0108.
